Dedham Parish Council
Parish Council elections:

The current Parish Council completes its
four year term of office in May this year.
On Saturday 7 March we will be hosting
an informal drop-in session between 10
and 12 noon at the Sports Club,
Southfields for anyone who may be
interested in finding out more about the
work of the Parish Council.

Water bottle filling station:

DPC has been following with interest
CBC’s initiative last year to cut down
plastic waste by installing a number of
water bottle filling stations in the town
centre. We have now completed the
installation of the first water station in the
village. It can be found on the Playing Field
adjacent to the Essex Way where

we hope it will be convenient for
walkers, sportspeople, children using the
play area and any other thirsty passers-
by. So please use this facility rather than
buying a plastic bottle and help the
environment.

Website:

Our voluntary webmaster has been busy
working on our new website which you
will be able to access very soon. We
hope you like it, and we would
appreciate any feedback.

Tea and tablets:

Another very successful session was
held in February. Thanks to our
volunteer ‘experts’ and well done to
everyone who came along to further
their digital skills.

Parish Council meeting:

The next meeting will be on Monday 2
March, and the April meeting will be one
week earlier than usual on Monday 30
March 2020, both at 7.30 in the Duchy
Barn.

An advance date for your diary; the
Annual Parish Meeting will be held on
Monday 27 April; more details to follow.
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